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Undertaking #9

MPI to confirm that the amount spent on motorcycle-specific road safety initiatives in

the coming application is still only the budgeted amount of 227,000 for Basic's share.

RESPONSE:

CMMG (MPI) 1-8 stated that the Corporation spent $227,895 (Basic share) on
motorcycle-specific road safety programs and initiatives. This IR provided some

further information, as follows:

“Total spending by the Corporation on overall road safety programs in 2017/18

was $13,145,000 (Basic share). As a result, specific motorcycle safety programs
represents 1.73% of total road safety expenditures in 2017/18. On a per-vehicle
basis, total spending on road safety programming is forecasted at $12.08/vehicle

compared to $14.84/motorcycle on motorcycle specific initiatives.”
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